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KERN COUNTY FAIR AND EVENT CENTER  

HERE FOR KERN COUNTY COMMUNITY 
 
 
Bakersfield, California – Fairs throughout the US are working together to help their 
communities during these uncertain times.  
 
The Kern County Fair and Event Center is happy to extend the use of our facility to the 
County of Kern and Kern Medical as we work together for our community. 
 
“The Board of Directors and staff are continuously working on ways we can help.” said 
CEO Michael Olcott “We want our community to know that we are here for them through 
the good times and the bad.” 
 
With Fairs being cancelled throughout out the Country, the Kern County Fair is staying 
hopeful that there will be a 2020 Kern County Fair. 
 
We understand how important the Fair and the Fairgrounds are to our community and to 
the people we serve. We are doing everything we can to make sure that when the green 
light is given to resume normal activities, we will be ready to serve Kern County and its 
visitors.  
 
To receive future Fair announcements follow us on Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram. 
 
The 2020 Kern County Fair is still scheduled to run September 23 – October 4. 
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